
Making sure everyone can 
use our website



What is an accessible
website 

A website is a place where you can
get information online.  You look at a 
website on a computer, tablet or 
phone.  

The law says we have to tell people 
how accessible our website is. 

Accessible means easy for everyone 
to use. 
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About the Transport for All
website 

We are Transport for All.  We want to 
make local streets and public 
transport accessible. 

It is really important to us that we are 
accessible in all our work and our 
website.  

We want to make sure everyone can 
use our website.  This includes people 
who are blind, deaf or disabled. 

We have looked at our website.  We 
have thought about how it looks and 
if it is easy to read and use. 
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Things we have done to 
make our website easy for
everyone to use 

We have: 

• thought about meeting people’s 
needs when we planned and built 
our website 

• added a button at the top of each 
page  

The button lets you change how 
the website looks by changing the 
colour. 

• used black words on a light 
coloured background on our web 
pages.  This makes the words clear 
and easy for people to read 
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• added a new web page on our 
website for events.  If you want to 
book on an event, you can now do 
it on our web page 

• made sure we give important 
information in lots of different 
ways.  Things like easy read and 
British Sign Language 

• worked together with a group of 
people to check our website.  The 
group is made up of our members, 
experts and disabled people.   

An expert is someone who knows 
a lot about something 

5



The group has helped us with 
things like: 

- checking the website is easy 
for everyone to use 

and 

- telling us which are the best 
colours and fonts to use.   

A font is the type of writing and 
how the letters look.   

Here we have written the words  
Transport for all in different fonts: 

Transport for all 

Transport for all

Transport for all
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More things we have done

We have: 

• made sure any pictures we use on 
our website have alt text

Alt text is words telling you what 
you can see in the picture.   When 
you click on a picture, you can see 
or listen to the alt text.   

This can help people who are blind 
or find it hard to see. 

We have deleted any pictures that 
do not have a description  
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Things we want to do to
make our website better 

We will keep checking our website to 
make sure it is as accessible as 
possible. 

We doing some work to make sure our 
issues page is in British Sign 
Language.   

This will make it easier for D/deaf 
people to use our website. 

Our issues page looks at the things 
that make it harder for disabled 
people to travel. 
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Changes you can make

We have tried to make it easy for 
everyone to use our website.  But you 
might need to make other changes 
too.  
  

You can change the settings on your 
computer, tablet or phone. 

In the settings you can change things 
like: 

• the size and font of the words 

or 

• the colours on the page 

You can find more information about 
how to change the settings on this 
website: 
mcmw.abilitynet.org.uk 
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Other websites

On our website, we might have some 
links that you can click on.  These take 
you to other websites for more 
information.  

The websites might not be accessible.  
Because it is not our website we 
cannot change this. 

Checking our website 

We have a group of people who test 
our website.  They check to make sure 
it is easy for everyone to use. 

If you would like to join our group, 
email us at: 
comms@transportforall.org.uk 
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Contact us

To let us know what you think about 
our website, you can email us at: 
office@transportforall.org.uk 
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